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The School of Pedagogical Sciences at Mahatma Gandhi University welcomed the 

M.Ed. 2025-’27 Batch on July 21, 2025, with a solemn and purposeful gathering in the Seminar 

Hall at 2:30 PM. The program was organized to welcome the M. Ed. Students of 2025-’27 

Batch and to provide them with valuable insights as they step into new academic pursuit. The 

event witnessed the presence of Honourable Vice-Chancellor of Mahatma Gandhi University, 

Prof. (Dr.) C.T. Aravindakumar, Head of the Department, Prof. (Dr.) Asha J.V., Prof. (Dr.) Sajna 

Jaleel, Dr. Smitha S, non-teaching staffs and research scholars. 

The programme started with prayer by SPS Choir, seeking the blessings of the 

Almighty. The welcome address was delivered by Dr. Smitha S., Assistant Professor & Course 

Coordinator of M.Ed. 2025-’27 Batch, followed by the Presidential Address of Prof. (Dr.) Asha 

J.V., Head of the Department. In her Presidential address, Prof. (Dr.) Asha has given an 

insightful message to the freshers of M.Ed. 2025-’27 Batch which urges on the importance of 

maintaining self-discipline in the campus and to make the best out of every opportunity open 

to them in the Department. The Inauguration of the programme was done by Prof. (Dr.). C.T. 

Aravindakumar, Honourable Vice-Chancellor of M.G. University, followed by a wonderful 

inaugural address in which Sir has clearly portrayed upon the importance of utilizing the 

academic resources available in the University, importance of creating a rapport with teachers 

and to engage themselves in all the activities that will mould the students into a better human 

being in all aspects- intellectually, physically and mentally 

 



 

 
  

 



 

 

 



 Prof. (Dr.). Sajna Jaleel, Professor, School of Pedagogical Sciences, Ms. Gopika 

Krishnan, Research Scholar and Fr. Subin P.J. (Student Representative, M.Ed. 2023-’25 Batch) 

offered heartfelt felicitations to the new batch of students. Mr. Akhilesh R Nath, Research 

Scholar delivered the vote of thanks. The program concluded with the National Anthem. 

 

 

 


